
                                                    MARC Meeting December 5th 2019

The meeting was brought to order by Lee KC8ITI at 7:40 pm with 22 guests and members present.  A 
sign-in sheet was passed around and attendance was made. 
Please get any corrections or additions to the minutes to the attention of the secretary.  

Treasurer’s report-John W8QN- Thank-you to all those members who have renewed there membership 
to the club.  

Repeater Report- John W8QN-  There has been a request from Dow for insurance papers.  The repeater
committee has not met yet. 

School report- Dennis W8ERF- Continuing a very successful year at all the schools.  29 students went 
to Ann Arbor for a field trip and participated in several educational activities there.  Middle school 
students experimented in projects that included lift, paper airplanes, remote control activities and a 
game where they had to rescue a martian astronaut. 

Club Christmas Party- Dorie N8WTQ- Will be at Annabelle’s Own Restaurant instead of our next 
meeting.  Party starts at 6:30 pm.  Don’t forget your white elephant gift.  

General Class-Lee KC8ITI- A general license class is starting on January 27th 2020 and runs for eight 
week, Monday and Thursday from 7:00pm to 9:00pm in Room 321 at the Midland High School. 

Web Site-Lee KC8ITI- Please send club articles, submissions and classified items to the web page. 

Charity- John W8QN- MARC has been designated as a charity that can earn points if you select our 
box when you make a purchase from Amazon.  

Saginaw Club Mike KD8HMM- Mike gave a report on the Saginaw club and it’s up-coming and past 
activities. Thank-you Mike.

Presentation- Art K0ACP- Art gave an interesting presentation on RFI noise abatement.   What causes 
it and how to quiet it,  A lengthy discussion followed. 

Net Controls: 12/12/19 Paul N8GEM
12/19/19 John W8QN
12/26/19 ArtK0ACP

Stand-by on the air-Lee KC8ITI- Lee says if you are not busy to please monitor your radio on Tuesday 
night so that the High School students might have a chance to talk to somebody on the air. 

State Report John WB8RCR-  Up-coming exercise with military involvement discussed.

A motion to adjourn made by Dennis W8ERF and seconded by Dorie N8WTQ.
Meeting ended at 9:05 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary


